



Post Office Limited 3rd Floor Admin 159 Clapham High Street LONDON SW4 7SS

Our Reference: 505

Clir Jean Stretton Oldham Council Room 347, Level 3 Civic Centre West Street Oldham OL1 1UL

22 November 2016

Dear Cllr Stretton

Re: Greenfield Sub Post Office 32 Chew Valley Road Greenfield Oldham

Thank you for your letter of 11 November addressed to Paula Vennells, Chief Executive, Post Office Limited, regarding Greenfield Post Office. As Senior Network Transformation Manager, I have been asked to reply to you on Paula's behalf.

First and foremost, I would like to thank you for taking the time to voice your concerns about the continuation of Post Office services in Greenfield. I fully appreciate the high esteem in which the current branch is held within the community and would like to assure you that we are working to maintain Post Office services in the local area.

My colleagues Steve Northey, Field Change Advisor and Richard Hall, Public Affairs Manager, have been in contact with Mr Abid, the proprietor of the premises at 125 Chew Valley Road. After due consideration of the circumstances surrounding this case, we will continue to engage with Mr Abid about the possibility of moving the current Greenfield branch to his store. I have asked Steve Northey to contact Mr Abid regarding this matter.

Should you require any additional information regarding Greenfield Post Office, Richard Hall, can be contacted at the following email: richard.c.hall@postoffice.co.uk.

In closing, I do hope that I have assured you of our work to maintain Post Office services in Greenfield.

Yours sincerely

Peter Johnson

Senior Network Transformation Manager ntexecutivecorrespondence@postoffice.co.uk @postofficenews